
 

 

 

Important Reminder for NC EDI 

Providers! 

 

Please note the following information, related to billing 
in HHAeXchange for Providers associated with NC-LME  

Payers 

 

• Please note that all claims must be billed through HHA with the 

following: 

o 1 unique invoice number per member, DOS, and procedure 

code 

• Note, if EDI providers are billing 1 invoice for a billing week, for 

example, this invoice will deny. 

 

For further information or questions please reach out to edisupport@hhaexchange.com. 

Have Other Questions? 

 

Visit the North Carolina LME Provider Info Center for helpful 

resources and training materials or contact us through 

NCSupport@hhaexchange.com. 
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